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AUBURN POLICE SHUT DOWN MARIJUANA DELIVERY SERVICE 

AUBURN, ME – Auburn Police served a search warrant at 91 Minot Ave. apartment #2 on Tuesday evening.  

The warrant was obtained as part of an on-going investigation into suspected drug activity, including the 

manufacturing, sale and delivery of marijuana and marijuana concentrates in the Lewiston and Auburn area 

by 43-year-old Bruce Fournier. 

Officers placed an order with Fournier through an online service, advertised as B and B Delivery. The order 

was for a specific quantity of “dabs” (hashish) with an agreed-upon price and delivery location. Upon taking 

delivery, officers served the search warrant at the apartment, a multi-family apartment building located within 

1,000 feet of Edward Little High School and only 50 feet from the entrance to the “Snake Trail,” a school-

owned property and trail system that leads to Edward Little High School.   

During the search the following contraband was seized: 

• Over 20 pounds of processed marijuana 

• 744 vials of hash oil  

• 23 Xanax pills 

• 62 Gabapentin pills 

• Psilocybin mushrooms 

• Manufacturing equipment for processing hash oil  

• $2,600 in suspected drug proceeds 

Bruce Fournier was arrested and charged with Aggravated Trafficking of Marijuana-Class A; Unlawful 

Possession of Schedule (W) drugs-Class D; Criminal Conspiracy-Class D; and Violating Conditions of Release- 

Class E. Fournier is currently being held without bail at the Androscoggin County. This investigation is ongoing, 

and more charges are expected.  
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